’ THE PENTECOSTAL MUSIC ASSOCIATION
PRESENTS

September 30, 2009
General Conference

St. Louis, MO

7:00 PM

An
original
drama
that
brings our

heritage
to a new
generation

There is no charge for those registered for the conference. For those not registered, a olgleseEVi pass may be purchased that
evening for $15 or online, prior to August 20, at www.upcigeneralselgiisitsiaice.com.




